Cameron, Jessica HLTH:EX

From: Moneo, Mitch HLTH:EX

Sent: December 2, 2020 6:48 PM

To: Rongve, lan HLTH:EX

Subject: Re: Pfizer COVID 19 Correspondence
No | haven't.

Mitch Moneo

Pharmaceutical, Laboratory and Blood Services Division
Qs 250952-1464

On Dec 2, 2020, at 6:44 PM, Rongve, lan HLTH:EX wrote:
Have you sent to Steve/Bonnie?

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 2, 2020, at 6:33 PM, Moneo, Mitch HLTH:EX wrote:
FYI

Mitch Moneo
Pharmaceutical, Laboratory and Blood Services Division
Q. 250952-1464

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Wong, Sandra"

Date: December 2, 2020 at 3:21:48 PM PST

To: "Moneo, Mitch HLTH:EX" , "Fazlagic, Tijana HLTH:EX"
Cc: "Dawson, Bob"

Subject: Pfizer COVID 19 Correspondence

EXTERNAL

Hello Mitch and Tijana,

At the bilateral meeting with the BC IMC team, you provided an update
on priorities and your responsibilities related to COVID-19. Given this,
Bob and | thought it was important to keep you in the loop on Pfizer’s
communications with Minister Dix. This email is just for your
information with no action required on your part.

In April and July Cole Pinnow, President, Pfizer Canada sent meeting
requests to Minister Dix regarding Pfizer’s support of the BC's COVID-19
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priorities. Perhaps the lack of response could be attributed to timing.
Regardless as there have been further advancements toward a medical
solution and meetings have taken place with a number of provinces,
Cole felt it was important revisit his offer of a meeting. A copy of the
letter is attached.

Thank you for all you and your colleagues are doing to manage the
health system during this pandemic.

Warm regards,

Sandra

Sandra Wong, B.Sc., M.Sc.
Senior Manager, Access and Government Relations

Pfizer Canada
Email : sandra.wong@pfizer.com
522



Pfizer Canada
17300, autoroute Transcanadienne, Kirkland (Québec) H9] 2M5
17300 Trans-Canada Highway, Kirkland, QC H9J 2M5

November 27, 2020

Honourable Adrian Dix

Minister of Health

Province of British Columbia

PO Box 9050, STN PROV GOVT.
Victoria, BC

V8W 9E2

RE: COVID 19 VACCINE CANDIDATE

Dear Minister:

Congratulations on your re-appointment as Minister of Health. There are many challenges
facing the health care system, and your experience and commitment to patient care will provide
continued confidence to stakeholders.

On April 9 and July 23, | wrote to inform you of Pfizer’'s progress to develop a medical solution
against COVID 19 and extended an offer to virtually meet with you to discuss confidential
details of our COVID 19 vaccine candidate in order to assist British Columbia plan with their
immunization strategy. We are now in advanced discussions with the federal government and
other provincial Ministers of Health (including Alberta, Saskatchewan, Manitoba, Ontario and
Quebec) to help them establish readiness for administration of a vaccine, should it be approved
by Health Canada.

My offer to meet with you remains. Given the role that government decision makers will have
in securing access to a COVID 19 vaccine, awareness and knowledgeable of the medical and

logistical details of the vaccine candidates are essential. Please let me know if you would like
to arrange virtual a meeting with you and/or your ministry officials.

Sincerely,

(g 2

Cole C. Pinnow
President, Pfizer Canada

Cc. Hon. John Horgan, Premier (premier@gov.bc.ca)
Fabien Paquette, Vaccines Canada Lead (fabien.paquette@pfizer.com)
Bob Dawson, Vice President, Access and Government relations (bob.dawson@pfizer.com)
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